
You're Invited to Our Family Reunion 

Barbecue! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming family reunion barbecue! It has been too long since 

we've all gathered together, and we can't wait to catch up, eat great food, and create lasting 

memories. 

Details: 

• Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

• Location: Smith Family Backyard 

• Address: 123 Park Lane, Anytown, USA 

Please bring your favorite dish to share, along with any games or outdoor chairs you'd like to 

enjoy. We will provide the barbecue and drinks! 

Let us know if you can make it by July 1st. We hope to see everyone there! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


